Directorate of Students’ Welfare

Guru Gobind Singh Indraprastha University

Dwarla, Sec- 16C, Delhi-110078  Website: http://ipu.ac.in

F.No.GGSIPU/DSW/Anugoonj-2019/ Dated: 07.02.2019

NOTICE
Due to bad weather, performance by Pakshee Band scheduled for 07.02.2019 at 06.00 PM has now

been rescheduled for 08.02.2019 at 4.00 PM. The venue shall remain the same.
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Director, Students’ Welfare

Copy to:
1. In-charge, Server Room with the request to please upload the notice on the University Website under
the link of Directorate of Students’” Welfare .
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